
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 1996 

 

Dr. Charles A. Crenshaw 

215 North Rivercrest 

Fort Worth, Texas 76107 

 

Dear Chuck: 

 

I am writing to thank you again for your spending time with me on my trip to Dallas.  I enjoyed 

meeting with you and sharing our frank discussion.  I would also like to thank you for contacting Dr. 

McClelland, with whom I plan to be in touch. 

 

I trust that your winter cruise was agreeable. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and  

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 1996 

 

Dr. Paul C. Peters 

5323 Harry Hines Blvd. 

Dallas, Texas 75235 

 

Dear Dr. Peters: 

 

I would like to thank you again for the time that you spent with me on my trip to Dallas.  I know that 

you are contacted frequently about the assassination and I appreciate your willingness to discuss your 

observations with me. 

 

I had a very productive meeting with Dr. Anderson after I left you.  He was most gracious and 

understanding. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

General Counsel and  

Associate Director for Research and Analysis 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

January 18, 1996 

 

Dr. Ron J. Anderson 

President and CEO 

Parkland Memorial Hospital 

5201 Harry Hines Blvd. 

Dallas, Texas 75235 

 

Dear Dr. Anderson: 

 

I would like to thank you very much for the courtesy that you extended to Jeremy Gunn of my staff 

on his trip to Parkland Hospital.  The Assassination Records Review Board has received excellent 

cooperations from many persons and institutions in its effort to collect records related to the 

assassination of President Kennedy. 

 

Following up on your discussion with Mr. Gunn, we would like to request formally that Parkland 

Hospital donate its original records related to the assassination to the American people to be included 

in the JFK Collection at the National Archives.  We would be particularly interested in receiving 

your records related to the treatment of President Kennedy, Governor Connally, Lee Harvey Oswald, 

and Jack Ruby.  (We are not requesting any medical records related to Marina Oswald (Porter)). 

 

If Parkland is agreeable to donating these records, I would ask that you have your General Counsel 

contact Mr. Gunn, who will arrange to send a draft deed of gift to you.  We anticipate that the 

National Archives will send a representative (presumably from Fort Worth) to arrange for shipment of 

the materials. 

 

Thank you again for your cooperation, and we look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

David G. Marwell 

Executive Director 

 

 


